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PPhhaarrmmaaccyy  AAnnnnoouunncceemmeenntt    
Annual Co-Payment Increase for Medicare Part D/Medicaid Dual-
Eligible Recipients 

Effective Jan. 1, 2009, drug co-payments for non-
institutionalized Part D full-benefit, dual-eligible recipients 
will increase.  The $3.10 co-payment for brand name 
drugs increases to $3.20.  The $1.05 co-payment for 
generic drugs increases to $1.10.   

These increases are being made in accordance with 
guidance issued by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS).   

If you have any questions, please contact the First 
Health Services Technical Call Center at (800) 884-3238. 

 

  


